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LANDLORDS UP IN ARMS

Landlords throughout the country are up in arms with the raft of legislation imposed on them in the last year.
Last nights Irish Property Owners Association (IPOA) meeting in Dublin and meetings in Cork & throughout the country, property owners outlined their total dissatisfaction with Government policy that resulted in penal taxation and legislation.  Over the next months property owners may be taking to the streets in their fight against punitive measures both directly and indirectly imposed.
Property Owners in the private rental market are paying the PRTB €70 for registering tenancies, which is the Law under 2004 Residential Tenancies Act, of which €20 was taken to finance the PRTB and the balance of €50 to fund inspections of rented property until April 2009 and now they take €40 out of each registration fee and €30 for inspections, yet the Department have reduced support from €5.7m in 2007 to €1m in 2009. What do we get from this? We get a monster that has been over powered by bureaucracy and lack of direction.
Just imagine waiting 18 weeks for a receipt for payment, imagine waiting 8 months to get a hearing to resolve a dispute, just imagine waiting up to 2 years for a result to your dispute and at the end the Property Owner may get an award and no payment. The PRTB is not working so we must demand action now for full time leadership of a non functioning Board.   We have enough, action is called for, now.

All law – No administration! Where is the Justice!

Proposed Carbon tax, you can keep it Minister, we will not entertain this, we have enough!
For further information, contact Margaret McCormick 01-8276000 email: info@ipoa.ie 
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